
 

 

 

September 23, 2021 

Dear Customer, 

EFFECTIVE: September 30, 2021   

Proclamation 20-23 moratorium on water disconnection and late fees 

will expire.  

Governor Inslee has issued Proclamation 20-23, pertaining to Utility 

Ratepayer Assistance and Preservation of Essential Services. King 

County Water District No. 49 is committed to keeping our customers 

connected to essential services during the COVID-19 pandemic 

emergency. If you are experiencing hardship as a result of the COVID-19 

pandemic, you may be eligible for support, including long-term payment 

arrangements. If you are having difficulties making your payment, 

please call (206) 242-8535 to discuss a payment arrangement 

plan. This Proclamation does not relieve customers from the 

obligation to pay for utility services.   

https://www.governor.wa.gov/sites/default/files/proclamations/20-23%20-%20COVID-19%20UTC%20Waivers%20%28tmp%29.pdf?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery

